
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/13/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01253-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, January 13, 2021 4:59 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Docket #20200226 Commission Conference 01.05.21 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200226. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Palm Island Estates [mailto:pie@palmislandestates.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 4:29 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Docket #20200226 Commission Conference 01.05.21 

Commissioner Art Graham 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Commissioner Graham: 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Palm Island Estates Association, Inc. a voluntary homeowners' association of 

approximately 240 households with properties on Knight Island, Don Pedro Island, Palm Island Resort and Thornton Key. 

We want to thank you for the attention and concern shown at the January 5t h Commission Conference for the consumer 

response in the matter of Docket No. 20200226_Motion to Bifurcate and Temporary Rule Waiver. 

As property owners in the proposed service area of this item, it was of great comfort to know that our voices were heard 
and that it made a difference. 

Yours truly, 

Meryl Schaffer, President 

Palm Island Estates Association, Inc. 

Palm Island Estates Association, Inc 
www. pal mis landestates.org 
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